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Soraia Faria

Para: R Liesching
Assunto: RE: Protecéo do Mar dos Agores

De: R Liesching <

Enviada: 16 de abril de 2025 14:10

Para: Apreciacao Publica <apreciacaopublica@alra.pt>
Assunto; Prote¢do do Mar dos Agores

Dear Sir or Madame

As a citizen and member of civii society, | would like to express my strong opposition to the
proposal to downgrade fully protected marine areas in the Azores.

These areas are essential for the regeneration of marine life, the sustainability of fisheries and in
particular for the protection of wildlife that depends on these ecosystems to survive.

Opening the door to further exploitation is a short-sighted move that ignores scientific consensus
and undermines our shared responsibility to future generations.

With kind regards

Reto



